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STATE OF

COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Bowie No. 2 Mine MR-187

1 message

Jim Stover <jestover@bresnan.net> Wed, Dec 14, 2016 at 1:32 PM
To: "Musick - DNR, Jason" <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Jason: MR-187 was submitted to update the identification of interests for the Bowie No. 2 Mine. Bowie is working with
OSM to clear up some issues regarding start and end dates for officers of the companies. Please extend the decision
deadline for the subject minor revision until January 31, 2017.

Jim Stover, P.E.

J. E. Stover & Associates, Inc.
2352 N 7th Street , Unit B

Grand Junction, CO 81501

O: 970-245-4101 M: 970-260-0802

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=22bda1f344&view=pt&search=inbox&th=158ff0932b34a5ef&sim|=158ff0932b34a5ef
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